From: Albert Tsui

**Sent:** Friday, June 16, 2023 9:39 PM

To: ParksRecandCulture-Burnaby < <a href="mailto:parksrecandculture@burnaby.ca">parksrecandculture@burnaby.ca</a>>

Subject: RE: suggestion to use of public space

**CAUTION:** This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. **The City will never ask for personal or account information or account password through email.** If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to <a href="mailto:phishing@burnaby.ca">phishing@burnaby.ca</a>

Attn: Commission Secretary

Hello Dear Commissioners,

I would like to see the parks and recreation building some labyrinths in the parks, whether made with floral arrangement or just using some concrete slabs. As I research, I see labyrinths of different designs in tourist haunts and in different cultures. It is symbolic yet powerful.

People can make use of a transcendental space to enhance mental wellness, in fact, people need a meditative space to walk and reflect.

I would like to see a feasibility study by city staff to identify locations in city parks, so that more people can enjoy an extra, spiritual dimension in visiting the parks.

Thank you for your attention.

Regards,

Albert Tsui Yuen Ming

**Note:** Staff will follow-up directly with the writer.